
 

 

 

Deborah Hollis, CU Boulder, SLDTF Coordinator introduced Mary Martin, Claremont Colleges as the 
Coordinator-elect and David Hellman of Santa Clara University as the new secretary. Minutes of the 1999 
midwinter and annual conference were distributed for approval. Both were approved. Reports were made 
from SLDTF Committees/working groups: 
*Kathy Parson, Iowa State had nothing new to report for the bibliography.*Hollis reported for Jan 
Goldsmith, UCLA who states that the Documents on Documents has not yet been shipped to ERIC but 
she will attend to this soon.  
*Louveller Luster, Virginia Commonwealth University reported that only 22 nominations have been 
received for Library Journal's State and Local Notable Documents. One web page was nominated. This 



interest in their state publications (Colorado, Delaware, Idaho and Vermont). Those interested can get 
more information at   

.*Hollis reminded those present that the ASCLA merger had been voted down. *Hollis reported that 
Andrea Sevetson, GODORT Web Master was meeting with the folks who maintain the three Task Force 


